Two Teachers

Get Grant

Two Tanana teachers have
received a grant of $1,000 for a
project entitled, “RAP Re-
evaluation of Attitudes  Pro-
gram™ which will reinforce an
existing program.

The teachers, Mary Moses and
Ann Howard, will initiate the
program which will see students
operating a school store.

Basically, the project is de-
signed to  motivate students
from  the 7th through 12th
grades to stay in school and
return many of them to regular
classroom programs.



